
Important Dates to 
Remember 

Tuesday 3rd January  

INSET DAY 

Wednesday 4th January 

Children return to School 

Thursday 5th January 

Running Club 8am  

Y4 Elm Swimming Lessons 

Thursday 12th January 

Running Club 8am 

Y4 Elm Swimming  Lessons 

After School Clubs Start 

3.30 until 4.30pm  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is beginning to look a lot like...Christmas! Thankfully the snow only hampered us for a day 
so we were able to go ahead with all of our planned Christmas celebrations, kicking the 
week off with our very own Camtastic Talent Show, iRock Concert, Christmas Jumper Day,  
Christmas dinners, with Christmas crackers served to the children by our teachers and staff 
and finishing the week with Non-Uniform day and Class Christmas Parties!  We would like to 
thank you as always for your continued support and would like to wish you all a very Merry 
Christmas. We look forward to welcoming you all back to School on Wednesday 4th January 
2023!   
 
Camtastic Christmas Talent Show—Tuesday 13th December 
Thank you to all of the children who took part, highlights of the show are available online for 
you to see. I am sure you will agree it takes a great deal of courage to audition and to take 
part in the show and we were amazed at all of our talented children. Congratulations to all 
who took part and we are already looking forward to next year’s auditions.  
  
iRock Concert for Parents and Children—Wednesday 14th December 
On Wednesday the whole school were treated to an iRock concert, where the children who 
take iRock lessons got to perform their work to the whole school - it was a fabulous 
performance! 
 
3D Advent Boxes at the Quarry Chapel in Cam: 
Please do pop along to the Quarry Chapel in Cam to see our advent 
display boxes. 
 
Cam and Dursley Rotary Club—Eradicate Polio Campaign  
We have very kindly received a donation of purple crocuses from 
Cam and Dursley Rotary Club, as part of a national campaign to 
eradicate polio. Mrs Elliott and Mrs Philips will be planting them in 
our school grounds with some of our pupils, as soon as planting 
conditions are more favourable. 

 
 

January 2023: The New Year First Week Back!  
 
Tuesday 3rd January will be Inset Day. 
Wednesday 4th January Children return to School. 
Thursday 5th January Running Club Resumes at 8am and 
Year 4 Elm Class start their swimming lessons. 
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It’s going to be a GREAT 
year with lots of exciting 

events ahead! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from the PTA: 
 
Thank you for all of the generous hamper donations and for returning the 
raffle ticket money and stubbs. The PTA Christmas Hamper Draw Took 
place on 12th December Live on Facebook, only the Winning Numbers 
were revealed.  
 
Gloucestershire Families Magazine—Link for Christmas Edition: 
Families Gloucestershire Magazine  
 
Reminder: We are lucky to have early morning and afterschool club available on our 
doorstep by Cam Woodfield Nest, please see message below 
from the Woodfield Nest, for your information:  
 
Message from Woodfield Nest:  

All the staff at The Woodfield Nest wish all the children and their 
parents a wonderful Christmas time. 

Our Contact Details  

Tel: 548248 Email: itsfun@woodfieldnest.co.uk rachel@woodfieldnest.co.uk e  
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